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A H-U-G-E thank you to Jane Leaphart and Tamara Ellis for hosting the
retreat this yearl When you see them, please give them your thanks as they
spent hours and hours planning and preparing for this event. And because
Midway now charges if you want to set up the night before for an event,
Jane and Tamara were up at 4 am () to set up Friday morning And thank
you to Leah and Lara for teaching classes on making a darling pouch and a
really cute bag!. It even included a 10 minute massage which went over
extremely well. That feature will be included in our next retreat for surel We
hope everyone who can come will attend the next one )

A private party from Altamont is hosting the First Annual Heber Valley Quilt
Retreat. It will be May 6-10 in a rented house in the area. Itis S days and 4
nights for $450. As | have more information, | will share it.

| visited a Joann store in Salt Lake City recently and spoke to the staff about
the announced bankruptcy. He said that the store is not going to change
names or be much different than it is right now. It is being changed from a
publicly owned company to a privately owned company. | also noticed that
there seemed to be less fabric than normal but maybe that's just because of
the bankruptcy and there were oodles of employees all throughout the store.
Maybe | just had a lucky day, but | thought that was good news about them

not shutting down or going out of business!
Faige
/

Friendship Block Exchange

We are excited to begin our 2024 Friendship Block Exchange. We have 10
members signed up and ready to go. Sandy and Christina will start things
off in April. If you signed up and have not received an email from Christina

> Williams, please call or text her. Her number is 571-239-0171.
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